Dear 9/11 Families,
The families of the victims of the terrorist attacks on 9/110/1 share a unique perspective on the loss and often experience grief and mourning that is unrecognized by others.  Those family members who live close enough to each other to be in support groups are finding crying and laughing together very healing.  Many of you do not live close enough to another affected family member to have this opportunity.  To fill this void VOICES is doing teleconference support groups. These groups are done over the phone at no cost to the participants.  Each teleconference group is led by a licensed therapist and each group is focused on connecting parents with parents, siblings with siblings, spouses with spouses and extended family with extended family. We would also like to offer a teleconference group for fiancés, rescue and recovery workers, and evacuees.
If you are interested in participating in one of the teleconference groups please call our toll free number 866-505-3911 or email me at dwestfal@voicesofsept11.org .  We will make every effort to adapt to the needs of all those affected by 9/11.

Remember, even though VOICES is based in Connecticut, we are here for you where ever you are.
Warm Regards,

Debbie Westfal

Family Liaison

